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Prepared by:  Dan Chandler, PRC Chair 
 
 

The City of Seattle, GC/CM and Design-Build Re-
certification 
 
The City of Seattle submitted a re-certification application for both GC/CM 
and Design-Build delivery. 
 

• A quorum of 18 out of 30 committee members was present. 

• Questions submitted to the applicant prior to the meeting were 
addressed in writing the day prior to the applicant’s presentation. 

• Some corrections to the Application were also submitted by the 
applicant prior to the presentation. 

• The Re-Certification application was approved unanimously. 

 

 


